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Seneca Polytechnic has created a new personalized way to connect with your Student

Adviser through The Service Hub. To connect with you adviser, you will need to log into The

Service Hub and select Student Advising from the navigator bar at the top of the web page.

You will then have to complete the online Student Support Request form by selecting an

option from a drop-down menu of categories for support. Once the form is complete, your

Student Adviser or a Service Hub representative will contact you. Please note that response

times may vary depending on the inquiry type.

Also, please be patient as creating multiple cases for the same inquiry will delay response

times.

You can also browse through The Service Hub’s resources for additional support.
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